
Ingula Bridge – Site Notices 

Site notices were put up as follows: 

a) At the low-level bridge which is intended for upgrade 

 

 

 

 

 

b) At the Agricultural Hall at Besters. Copies of the BID were also left at the hall. 

 

 

 

 

c) At the local shop at Besters. 

 

 

 

 

 

d) On the D474 road towards the low-level bridge, intended for upgrade, from Besters. 

 

 

 

 



e) On the D474 road on the opposite side of the low-level bridge, intended for upgrade, on rote to 
Besters. 

 

 

 

 

 

f) On the D474, close to the low-level bridge 

 

 

 

 

 

g) At the police station in Besters 

 

 

 

 


